
Turkey Talk Committee Report 3/4/10

 Happy to report that we had a $90 deposit into our checking account from the  
first Turkey Talk ad income. 

 Trina has reported that the Tribune Advertising staff has discussed revising the  
ad rates for Turkey Talk. The Ad staff is aggressively pursuing leads for the  
spring issue.

 Currently revising the list of recipients who receive additional copies of Turkey  
Talk. I’ll be talking to several board members on Sunday to verify how many  
issues they need/want and completing the list for Trina and the printer.

 Just a reminder that the Spring Turkey Talk deadline is March 10 th and the mail 
date is April 30th. We have a pretty full issue so far with a ton of coverage from  
the Rendezvous weekend and the National Convention.  


